
 

 

 
 

Dear Parents 

 

FAMILY WORKS 

How to help your child to enjoy and achieve in school. 
 

We would love to see you in school on Friday 2nd March at 1.00pm in the Lighthouse 

Room. 

 

Your child will be taking part in a play called “THE ENORMOUS TURNIP”, which 

introduces the FAMILY WORKS PROGRAMME. There will be a short talk 

about the programme before the play. We would like to invite you to stay after the 

play for a refreshments followed by lots of fun activities for you and your child to 

take part in together. The afternoon will end at 3.15pm. 

We would then like to invite you to participate in the FAMILY WORKS 

PROGRAMME. This programme is beneficial to all parents and carers of children 

in Foundation 2. During the programme we look at practical and fun ways to help your 

child develop the skills that will enable him/her to be happy and successful in school. 

 

The sessions will be on Friday afternoons in the Lighthouse Room on the following 

dates: 

Week 2:  Friday 9th March  

Week 3:  Friday 16th March  

Week 4:  Friday 23rd March  

Week 5:  Friday 20th April  

Week 6:  Friday 27th April  

Week 7:  Friday 4th May 

Week 8: Friday 11th May  

Week 9: Friday 18th May  

Week 10       Friday 25th March  

 

There will be a free crèche facility for these sessions. Your child will be involved for 

part of the session each week. Refreshments will be provided. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs Cullen                                                Mrs Dennett 


